E.H. WELLs
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 10, 1934

Mr, J. D. Hunter
State 0il & Gas Imnspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

I have & letter from the United States
Fidelity and Guaranty Company, & copy of which
is enclosed,

I presume you have been too busy to give
attention to my letter of July 10 in this con-
nection. I hope,however, that you can find time
to give the matter some attention and advise me
in the near future.

Very truly yours,
EHW:F

Ehe. E. H. Wells,
State Geologist.



